
From: Dwight HoganCamp [mailto:dhogancamp@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, November 12, 2017 6:45 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No To Northern pass 
 
Dwight HoganCamp 
248 W Hill Rd 
Troy, NH 03465 
 
November 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Part of me was thinking it might be a good thing to bury this thing under I 93 but i would cause a lot of 
disruption during trourist season. It woud end up causing prorblems for tourist  season & for school 
coming & going at Plymouth so I think it is a bad idea & should not be built at all 
 
 
Thank you 
Dwight Hogcamp 
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